
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 27, 2022 
Music  

– Congratulations to all our PPHS musicians who played and sang last night.  This was a first for many performers. The 
level of musicianship in just six weeks rehearsals was tremendous. Senior musicians were great leaders and role 
models. You did your school proud.  

 
PPHS Swimmers  

– All swimmers interested in being on this year’s swim team. Please attend a meeting Friday in room 227 at lunch.  
 
Library  

– Are you a reader and competitive? The PPHS library is putting together a team for the White Pine Battle of the Books.  
If you are interested in being on the Battle of the Books team.  Please see Ms. Andrews in the library for more 
information or come to the library next Wednesday, November 2 for our first meeting.  

 
Eco Club  

– Did you know 91% of people on earth are breathing polluted air everyday. For more facts and info come to Eco Club 
today at lunch in the greenhouse.  

 
Special Events Committee  

– The special events committee for the athletic council will meet on Thursday at lunch in room 103.  
 
Soul Food  

– Soul food meeting has been changed to Friday at lunch in room 146. We are working through a video series covering 
life’s most common questions.  

 
Athletic Council  

– Meeting today at lunch in room 103. 
 
Spirit week 

– PPHS will have some wacky spirit days coming up. Tomorrow is flannel day, so don’t forget to wear your favourite fall 
flannels.  Friday is pajama day.  

 
Food Drive 

– This week is your last chance to bring in food drive donations. If we reach our goal Mr. Gay will wear his dragon 
costume and Mr. Brownridge will get a pie to the face!  

 
Costumes  

– Monday is Halloween and PPHS will be having a costume contest. We will also set up a photo booth for all to use. 
Everyone is welcome to participate. We encourage everyone to dress up and have a wicked Wednesday.  
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Games for Good  
– Can you win a Mario Kart 8 Deluxe tournament. We are hosting a first ever “Games for Good” tournament on Nov 3 

and 4 in room 180 at lunch. There is a $5 buy-in, all proceeds go to the Port Perry food bank. Prizes for the top 3!   
 
Guidance Department  

– The guidance department is looking for French Tutors!  
– If you are a grade 10, 11, or 12 student that is proficient in French. There are grade 9’s students looking for help. 

Tutors can earn community hours or cash. Please see Mrs. Cole if this interests you.  
 
 


